
FRIGATE PSARA OF THE HELLENIC
NAVY VISITS THE HOLY LANDS
On Friday, the 26th of March/8th of April 2016, the crew of the
Frigate Psara of the Hellenic Navy visited the Patriarchate of
Jerusalem. Having called at the port of Haifa on the occasion
of its collaboration with the American and Israeli navy, the
crew went on to visit Jerusalem.

The crew was warmly received at the Hall of the Throne by
Patriarch Theophilos, who talked of the importance of the Holy
Shrines and of the age-long presence of the Rum Orthodox in
the region of the Middle East. After the exchange of gifts,
the crew carried on their pilgrimage.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://youtu.be/0xUouH7rWrU
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